
Wednesday, August 10, 2022  

Carroll County ISU Extension Office 

1205 W US HWY 30, Ste G | Carroll, IA 

1:00 — 2:30 PM | BQA certification 

2:30 — 4:00 PM | BQA Transportation certification 

BQA and BQAT Trainings 

The Iowa BQA Program is funded by the Iowa Beef Industry Council and the Beef Checkoff, and the education is 

delivered as a joint effort in conjunction with the Iowa Beef Center, Iowa State University Extension and Outreach. 

Beef producers and haulers can attend 
one or both trainings. No cost to attend, 

but preregistration is encouraged.  

Please RSVP by contacting the Carroll 
County Extension Office at    

712-792-2364 or juleeg@iastate.edu.

This institution is an equal opportunity provider. For the full non-discrimination statement or accommodation inquiries, go to 

www.extension.iastate.edu/diversity/ext.  


